
AVRASYA 
İNCELEMELERİ 
MERKEZİ 
CENTER FOR 
EURASIAN STUDIES

STAYING ON COURSE DURING THE STORM – EU TOOLS FOR A SUSTAINABLE FUTURE

- 25.06.2020

EurActiv (25 June 2020)

By Bas Eickhout, Paul Tang and Sirpa Pietikäinen

 

The proposed EU recovery plan aims to keep our economies afloat, but it is vital not to lose sight 
of the journey towards a more sustainable economy, write Sirpa Pietikäinen, Bas Eickhout and Paul 
Tang.

Sirpa Pietikäinen is an EPP MEP, Bas Eickhout is a Green MEP and Paul Tang is a Socialist and 
Democrat MEP.

In the midst of a storm of epic proportions, we need to keep our economies afloat. It remains vital, 
however, not to steer off course and to maintain a clear view of our direction and envisioned 
destination.
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